
 

Cub Chronicles - August 2017 

 

 

Be your child’s playmate! 
 

 Play is crucial for young children’s social and academic growth. As a parent, you are your 

child’s first playmate. 

 Give your child objects or materials to play with, and see what he or she can do with them. 

You can begin something, such as stacking blocks, but then let your child try on his or her 

own. Your child will love you to watch and comment on what they are doing!  
 

Help your child get ready for school! 

 If your child will be attending an educational program in the fall, begin talking about how 

much fun they will have at school. Let your child know that school is a place where they will 

make friends and learn. 

 Get your child on a regular sleeping schedule where they are waking up in time for school and 

going to bed early enough to get 10-12 hours of sleep. 
 

 Judy Center Events 

 

 Take A Peak At Your Seat – An event for children attending pre-kindergarten at 

Liberty Elementary School, and their families, to meet their new teachers and see 

their classroom. 

o Friday, September 1, 3pm 

 Dd,s Discount Fundraiser – Dd’s Discounts is sponsoring a fundraiser to raise money to 

buy books for all liberty Judy center students during the month of August! Please stop 

by, 6646 Security Blvd. Woodlawn MD, 21207, and donate what you can!  

o August 1-August 27 

 
o  

 
 

Watermelon craft project 

completed by Liberty 

Summer Camp participants 

How many watermelon 

seeds are on each slice? 

 


